
CHOO CHOO IT’S TIME FOR VBS! 
 

That’s right! First Pres is still going to have a VBS this year, but with a 
twist! For everyone’s safety VBS will be online and at home. We will 
provide videos of the usual fun stories and skits and crafts and music 

that makes VBS worth looking forward to.  
 

The supplies will be packaged by a limited staff and will be available for 
pick up at First Pres the week before VBS. More specifics on that will be 

shared with those who register.  
 

This year there is a $5 fee per child which will go towards our mission 
project which will be announced soon as well. Additional donations are 

welcome through our giving page on our website. 
 

If you have any more questions you can email us at 
office@firstpresjoliet.org or call us at 1(815)727-9259. Please keep in 
mind that staff is working remotely and we appreciate your patience. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR VBS 2020! 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/f90fbf

